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PUBLIC DISCLOSURE STATEMENT

JSSA has created this Public Disclosure Statement in order to demonstrate the terms and
conditions of our commitment to all interested parties.

Our information and dissemination practices pertaining to Public Disclosure can be found on
our website at www.jssa.org, as well as, in our Privacy Policy, Terms of Service Agreement,
Code of Ethics and Professional Conduct, Notice of Privacy Practices and client admission and
information packets.

Anyone has the right to request information about JSSA’s ownership. Clients, their
representatives and interested parties may, upon request, receive information pertaining to the
ownership as well as to the philosophy/mission and practice of JSSA and any of the programs
JSSA provides.

JSSA is a not for profit 501(c)(3) agency, whose past and present interest has been to provide
excellent care to our clients and family members, and to operate using the highest ethical
business practices.

Any client or interested parties have the right to obtain information regarding the licensing and
credentialing for any of our programs and services.

JSSA’s mission, traditions and values can be found on our website at www.jssa.org, as well as, in
our Code of Ethics and Professional Conduct and client admission and information packets.

JSSA’s philosophy is extended to our client and family members, our vendors, our provider
partners (physicians, hospitals, nursing homes, assisted living facilities, schools, etc.) and to
every governmental, civic, religious and voluntary agency/organization in one of our service
areas.

We publicly disclose the methods by which we protect our clients’ rights and the ethical
standard by which we conduct our business and clinical programs.

A copy of specific information may be requested in writing per the HIPAA Regulatory Standards.
JSSA will provide information once a written request has been received, if disclosure of such
information in permitted by law and regulations.



